Marysville Borough Streets Committee
June 5, 2017
5:00PM
Minutes

In Attendance: Dave Magee, Steve Copp, Lance Barthel, Scott
Weaver

Maintenance Men: Robert Laman, Ken Miller

Long Term Planning:

Streets (Lincoln from Front to Cameron, Kings Highway bridge to Park, South
Main from Mill Ave south to Borough line, Front Street from Broad to Greenbriar,
Leonard Street, and all alley’s)

Trucks/Equipment:
2009 Dump Bed replacement in 2017 ?

2014 Dump rechassic replacement in 2020

1. Ridgeview Drive and Park Drive Project
Scott explained that a second contractor did a sounding on Park Drive and
this company has a different way to do the project and should save the
borough money. We are trying to finalize the funding for the project so we
are ready for bid in November.

2. Mill Avenue Parking Area
Tabled

3. Ridgeview Drive Parking
Steve stated that he would like to keep it the same now until the projects
are over. Lance did not agree and stated he would like it back to the
original state.

4. Mike Shalonis $1,000.00 Use of Property (Paid)

Information only, Mike was paid the $1,000 for damage to his property
in the first sewer separation project.

Next Meeting Monday, August 7, 2017



